LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

LOCAL LAW #6-2022
TOWN OF CLARKSON

A LOCAL LAW TO PROVIDE FOR THE ADMINISTRATION AND ENFORCEMENT OF THE NEW YORK STATE UNIFORM FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING CODE AND THE STATE ENERGY CONSERVATION CODE IN THE TOWN OF CLARKSON

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Clarkson will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall, 3710 Lake Road, Clarkson, New York, at 6:00 p.m. on December 13, 2022, to consider the adoption of the following Local Law: 
Local Law #6-2022: A LOCAL LAW TO PROVIDE FOR THE ADMINISTRATION AND ENFORCEMENT OF THE NEW YORK STATE UNIFORM FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING CODE AND THE STATE ENERGY CONSERVATION CODE IN THE TOWN OF CLARKSON
This Local Law, if adopted, replaces existing Chapter 52 of the Clarkson Code in order to comply with directives from the State of New York.
The text of this proposed local law is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk, and may be inspected during normal business hours.

All interested parties will be given the opportunity to be heard.

Dated: November 28, 2022
SUSAN HENSHAW
TOWN CLERK

